Asbestos Notification

The Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act of 1986 (referred to as AHERA) was
enacted by Congress to determine the extent of and develop solutions for any problems
schools may have with asbestos. This notification, education and training of our
employees, plans and procedures to minimize the disturbance of asbestos containing
materials, and plans for regular surveillance of the asbestos containing materials are a
part of our efforts to meet government regulations. A copy of the asbestos management
plan is available for your inspection at the Transportation/Buildings Grounds Office at
708 South Maple Street, Monticello, TA.




